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ation today about another matter, Frank
whether the Prime Minister would be

either on Wednesday 16 June or Thursday
Lyne it seems that the Prime Minister

the Foreign
est that the Prime Minister should see
part of the work already underway in

) you of 16 April. I should be grateful
utcome in due course.

o John Sawers (Foreign and Commonwealth
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